
Online application available at: http://bit.ly/HomefortheHolidays

International Guest Program
If you are an International student who is staying at Ohio University over the 

holidays, The International Guest Program provides a unique 
opportunity for you to travel to an American family’s home over the 

holiday break!

If you have any question please 
e-mail Tiffany Schlein at
tiffany.m.schlein@gmail.com

Applications availible at:
ISU, ISFS, Baker 305 (due Oct. 21 at 5 pm)

What is needed for program:
Domestic or International Program Application 

Information Session
Conference Room WIEC

Wednesday Oct 26 from 5-7 pm


